
Hello everyone! 

Now that the chipping of branches and the grading of the road have been 
completed, the appearance of Lac-Malaga road has greatly improved. 

Our spring work, particularly the chipping of branches, was completed later than 
expected for several reasons: 
- inclement weather 
-difficulty obtaining the necessary equipment 
-and, above all, the shortage of labour. 

Given the problems encountered this spring, we are reviewing the alternatives for 
offering the branch shredding service in the future. Suggestions were put forward 
at our Annual General Meeting, some of which can be implemented immediately. 

Brown compost bins can easily be used to dispose of small branches (less 
than 4cm in diameter and 60cm in length) as you go, provided they are cut to 
the correct length. Here is the list of materials accepted and rejected for 
composting. 

Many branches can also be used as kindling. Just cut them up. 

Until we finalize our plans for next spring, we ask you not to put branches on 
the side of the road. Lac-Malaga road will look much better. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Anne Boissonneault, Environment Director 
Marcel Martineau, Road Director 
  
Association communautaire du Lac Malaga  
Lac Malaga Community Association 

https://municipalite.austin.qc.ca/wp-content/uploads/guide_mat_organiques_rigmrbm.pdf



